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Kathy Caudill, Trustee of the Ela Area Public Library District, is the recipient 
of the 2015 Illinois Library Association Trustee of the Year Award. This 
citation is awarded to a public library trustee for achievement, leadership, and 
service to libraries. The award is sponsored by Peregrine, Stime, Newman, 
Ritzman & Bruckner, Ltd. 
 
Kathy Caudill has been a member of her local library Board of Trustees since 2003, having 

served as President, Vice President, Secretary, and Treasurer during her time on the board. 

From 2005 to 2011, Kathy was a member of the North Suburban Library System Board, serving 

as President from 2009 to 2011.  

 
In addition to her board responsibilities, Kathy Caudill is an active member of the Illinois Library 

Association. She is a strong advocate for library services on all levels: local, state, and national. 

Her commitment to quality libraries for all is unparalleled and she serves as a strong role model 

for trustees across the state.  

 
The Trustee of the Year Award will be presented at the Awards Gala held on Friday evening, 

October 23rd, during the 2015 Illinois Library Conference in Peoria. 

 

For further information, contact the Illinois Library Association. 
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